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Friday 21st April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you will know we have had a busy start to the new term this week. On 

Tuesday, we were notified about our Ofsted inspection. This took place on 

Wednesday and Thursday. The Lead HMI Inspector was joined by another 

inspector and an observing inspector on day one. On day two the Lead 

Inspector was accompanied by the observing inspector.  

The whole process was thorough and our children ‘shone brightly’ as always, 

over the two days. The inspectorate team expressed their thanks to the staff 

team for being so accommodating and I would also like to add my thanks to our 

wonderful staff too.  

 

As you may know, at this stage we are unable to share any information about 

the inspection findings and outcome. After an Ofsted inspection, Ofsted have 

processes to moderate judgements about a school and so any findings are not 

yet confirmed. 

The final school report will be with us in 30 working days and published 3 days 

after that.  

We will be able to share the final report with you just before publication. 

 

This week I have kept the newsletter brief. I hope you understand.  Next week’s 

newsletter will provide some details of our next Parents’ Forum meeting date and 

some additional information for this term. I wish you a wonderful, restful 

weekend.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss Sandra Miller 

Interim Headteacher 
 

Next Week …. 

Clubs start again – After School Clubs will resume on Wednesday 24th April 2023. 

Key Stage Two (Fir and Ash children) Cricket Club – Wednesdays in Term 5 

Key Stage One (Oak and Elm children) Rounders Club – Thursdays in Term 5 

 

Oak and Elm Class are each going on a local farm visit on Tuesday, they will enjoy a 

picnic packed lunch, hopefully the weather will be dry. 

 

Rewards and Green Card awards will roll over to next week and the count of 

achievements and attendance will be reported in next week’s Newsletter. 
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